

Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery

Part of the Portico Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher Mrs C. Woolf Heads of School Mr C McClay & Miss D Henley Lancaster Gardens, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS1 2NS

Tel: 01702 468047

www.portersgrange.co.uk

Email: office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

6th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Swimming Lessons – Year 3

From **Wednesday 18**th **September 2019**, as part of the PE curriculum, your child will be involved in a series of swimming lessons until **23rd October 2019**. The lessons will be within school hours and the school will be covering the cost of the lessons.

The lessons will be on Wednesday mornings at Garons Park swimming pool, starting on Wednesday 18th September 2019. Coach travel will be provided to take your child to and from the swimming pool.

Please ensure that your child has a **swimming hat, an appropriate swimming costume** (for boys, trunks and for girls, a one piece costume) **and a towel**. Your child may bring swimming goggles but it is not necessary to purchase a pair.

If you have any queries regarding these lessons, please feel free to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs V Dadd

Office Manager

Swimming Lessons - Year 3

I acknowledge that my child will be taking part in swimming lessons at Garons Park swimming pool	on
Wednesday mornings, starting on Wednesday 18th September 2019 .	

Child's name:	Class: